Boughton Monchelsea Primary

Newsletter

Friday 23rd October

Pupils of the Week

Well done to this week's Pupils of the Week. Their certificates and golden ties have been awarded in class assemblies today.

Class R	Mark S.	For always extending his learning during exploring time
Class 1	Noah C.	For fantastic effort in Maths
Class 2	Annabelle C.	For being a fantastic role model to her peers
Class 3	Ted W.	For being responsible in his attitude to learning and
		showing fantastic resilience
Class 4	Nancy J.	For writing a great smoothie recipe
Class 5	Noah M.	For fantastic effort in his writing
Class 6	Beth M.	For excellent work in English and Maths

Parent Governor Election

We can announce that following the recent parent governor election, Sarah Stribbling-Williams has been re-elected. Congratulations to Sarah and thank you to both candidates for standing for election.

The Great Water Aid Splash Challenge

Thank you so much for your generous sponsorship donations for Water Aid. We have had lots of fun this week with our Splash challenges all in the worthy cause of supporting Water Aid to provide clean water and sanitation to people in developing countries. Please send any remaining monies in to school after the half-term break and we will announce the total at the end of the first week back.

PTA

The PTA AGM will take place on Monday 9th November at 7pm on Zoom. An email will be sent out today with the link to join the meeting. If you are intending to be there, please reply to the email so that we know how many people to expect.

As the PTA are unable to do any large events at the moment, a great way that everyone can help to raise money is through easyfundraising. One parent has already raised nearly £30 single handedly through this platform. Imagine if we all did that!

On #easyfundraising, you can raise FREE donations when you shop online with over 4,300 retailers. It's simple and only takes 2 minutes to sign up! Plus, once you have raised your first £5, easyfundraising will match it!

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/boughtonmonchelseaprimary/?invite=96X4GZ&re ferral-campaign=c2s&utm source=stwsharebox

Google for Schools

We are still sorting out some teething problems with Google Classroom, our new online learning platform, which will be used to provide remote learning, if a group or class are required to self-isolate. Pupil login details, which you will need to access the class area, have been sent to all parents. Parents will also be invited to create their own account, which will provide a summary of their child's learning on Classroom. If your login doesn't work, or you haven't received one, then please contact the School Office on admin@boughton-monchlesea.kent.sch.uk.

The following links provide more information for parents; https://www.commonsensemedia.org/blog/parents-ultimate-guide-to-google-classroom

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VdINHwQcFTj4Xf8Vr 4TojA2em-Mx5xm705OSCc6GRA/edit#slide=id.g4f60ec15fb 1 206

We hope you all have a lovely half-term break and we look forward to seeing everyone on Monday 2nd November!